
Notes for August 2, 2021 
 

Since there is no Monday Morning Meeting, Al has sent these notes about the park. 
 
Good morning and welcome everyone 
 
We have 185 guests on 132 sites. 
 
A couple notes to share, here we are into the month of August  
 
We have a couple confirmed people tested positive for the covid and have been tested as well as the 
ones who have been around them have been tested. A couple are self quarantined  for a few days so we 
have canceled the Monday morning meeting due to this.  We need to practice social distancing and if you 
haven’t had your vaccine I would suggest that you wear your masks to protect others here in the resort.  
Let’s do what we can to stop the spread of the virus. 
 
The outdoor pool is up and running, 
 
Walgreens again this season is offering the Flu shot they are scheduled to come in September the 7 th, 
please be sure to sign up asap if you're interested as they need a count.  They will probably offer it again 
in the month of Dec, or Jan. 
 
Walgreens also mentioned if possible they would try  to bring the Covid booster as well on the 7

th
, of 

September for all who want to get the booster you need to also sign up asap.  If you haven’t had the 
Covid shot already this could be your first series then. (this is if they can get it than they will have it to 
offer us ) 
 
Due to the weather, rain etc, the palm tree people are running behind schedule and maybe just maybe we 
can expect them later on this week. Don’t hold your breath on it but I did call and this is what they shared 
with me. 
 
The grass is kicking the Maintenance guys butt, with the heat and rain it is growing faster than they can 
get across the resort. So the other projects are still on hold and we are still looking for a Maintenance 
worker. 
 
I spoke with Carolyn and Gene Rector last night they are being overrun with sweet corn sounds like a 
great season  for crops 
 
About all I have have a great week and if your traveling be safe 
Al 
 


